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Thursday, 24 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

I am writing to you to provide you with some guidance for a digital platform we have introduced this term. 

The purpose of this is to provide some home learning and ensure that we can deliver structured lessons in 

the event of a Covid-19 outbreak.  

We will be using a platform called Google Classroom. This is a fully interactive learning space that will help 

retain continuity in children’s education. Each child will be provided, via email, with a username and unique 

password, which we recommend you save on your device. 

From week commencing 5th October, each class will have a homework task to complete on Google 

Classroom, in accordance with the new homework timetable attached. This will be uploaded each Monday 

and should be returned, via Google Classroom, for marking. Any work returned over the weekend will not 

be attended to until the following week.  

Further information will follow which will set out our digital offer should a class be sent home for a period 

of isolation. In the meantime, please look at the Parent’s Guide provided to begin to familiarise yourself 

with Google Classroom.  

If you have any problems, please do not hesitate to contact us via the admin email where we will offer 

support and advice. There may be the odd teething problem, as it is new to us too, but we will do our very 

best as we learn together.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Mrs J Marrow 

Acting Headteacher 
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